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We have so much to be thankful for at Chippewa Valley Council!

« Our Scouts, who are working hard to become their best future selves.

« Our Scouts’ parents and family members who understand the importance of
investing in the future of our young people.

« Our volunteers, who are the heart and soul of the Scouting program.

And we are thankful for YOU. ,
Your support of the Chippewa Valley Council gives the youth in our community the
chance to become confident, competent leaders who serve with integrity.

The world is better because of Scouts, and Scouts are better because of you.
Happy Thanksgiving,

Chippewa Valley Council
Scouting America
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The Rice Lake Youth Baseball Association
Thanks you for your support!
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Thanks to your support of the 2024 Hit for the Hill Golf Scramble, we
were able to raise over $48,000 for Hunt Hill!

Funds raised help improve our facilities, subsidize programs so that we
can offer low and no cost programs, and keeps Hunt Hill open to all.

%

Thank you and we hope to see you at the 2025 Scramble!
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RICE LAKE HIGH SCHOOL

30 S. Wisconsin Ave., Rice Lake, WI 54868 | 715-234-2181 | www.ricelake.k12.wi.us
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The Board of Directors and Trustees would like to take this opportunity to thank the Donors
and Sponsors for your support of the Fallen Hero Memorial Trap Shoot. With your support and
commitment to our community we raised $12,252.44, these proceeds were split equally
between the Chetek and Cameron Police Departments.

It is unfortunate that we needed to hold such an event due to a tragedy in our community, in
the same token it was awesome to see the community come together and support this
fundraising effort. Chetek Police Chief Ron Ambrozitis and Cameron Police Chief Adam Steffen
asked that we include them in this thank you letter, Ron and Adam want you to know that they
are grateful for the overwhelming support from area businesses and national corporations and
that your response was truly amazing.

This event would not have been possible without your involvement, we have received
tremendous feedback from attendees along with requests to continue hosting this event. We
hope that we can count on your continued support next year as we move forward with an
annual fundraising Trap Shoot. It is our goal to continue with a trap shoot selecting different
First Responder Agencies from our area as recipients of the fundraising proceeds.

Thank you again for your support towards our community First Responders.

Tim Chaussee
Blue Hills Sportsmen’s Club
Board of Directors - Chairman
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